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Welcome Nance Knight’s,

Hello and greetings, I (Ray Taylor) am very excited to be your physical education teacher, this school year. I hope you and your family had a pleasant, fun and enjoyable summer.

I am sure you are looking forward to the upcoming 2025/2026 school year and all that it has to offer. The Nance staff and I are excited to be a part of your opportunity to learn and grow. 

Student expectations are to be physically active, display socially appropriate behavior and adhere to the dress code. The dress code is athletic shoes and proper clothing that allows for unobstructed movement. 

Students will participate in a variety of movement activities, games and team sports designed to promote physical fitness, appropriate social interactions and gain an understanding of the benefits of a physically active lifestyle. 
I look forward to having a fun, exciting and great school year.   

Sincerely
Ray Taylor
Physical Education Teacher Nance Elementary School
Contact information- Ray.Taylor@slps.org
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